
Informal Consultation Results – Bullhead Road Area & Hillside Avenue 

Informal consultation was carried out with properties within Bullhead Road, Kenilworth Drive (part), 

Kenilworth Close and Hillside Avenue (part). 

The consultation period was carried out between August 2024 and September 2024. The following 

tables sets out the result from the consultation 

. 

Table 1 
 

Response rate 

Total letters sent 401 Percentages 

Total responses 152 38% 

Online  

Letter / Email 

127 

25 

83% 

17% 
 

 

Table 2 Summary of response by road 

Response Rate 

Road Total consulted Responses Percentage 

Bullhead Road 215 104 48% 

Gemini Park 64 3 5% 

Hillside Avenue 89 34 38% 

Kenilworth Close 20 6 30% 

Kenilworth Drive 13 4 31% 

 

 

 

 



Table 3. Summary of support rate by road 

Support rate by road 

Road Support  Oppose Support % 

Bullhead Road 66 38 63% 

Gemini Park 1 2 33% 

Hillside Avenue 20 14 59% 

Kenilworth Close 6 0 100% 

Kenilworth Drive 3 1 75% 

 

Consultation Summary 

Overall, there were 152 individual responses analysed as part of this consultation, the final results 

indicate 63% of those responding were in favour of the proposed scheme. 

Support 96 63% 

Oppose 56 37% 

 

The significant majority of residents of the southern end of Bullhead Road (144 -224) opted to be 

excluded from the scheme and it has been agreed that that section of road will not be included. 

Residents in that area will be made aware that it is possible the excluded section could be affected 

by displaced parking. 


